
Summer Fete   

Non Uniform Days 

Friday 23rd June— non uniform day in exchange 

for a bottle or jar donation. 

 

Friday 30th June— non uniform day in exchange 

for a chocolate or sweets donation. 

 

All donations will be used for the tombola stall 

at the summer fete on Saturday 1st July. Please 

make sure the donations are  not open and in 

date. 

Thank you from the fund raising team.  

 


